



Photo: 'Family gardening day' last Sunday.

(The 'Edible School' gardening project will soon restart: details to follow....)

School Disco, Friday 11th October The children on our School Council invite you to attend our School Disco. Optional dress-up theme, as voted for by 1st—6th classes: Halloween.

Times: Infants, 1st & 2nd classes: 6pm-7.30pm; older classes 7.30pm-9pm. (Families with siblings: come at the time that will work best for you, but get older children to sit out for the younger section and vice versa.)

New: this disco will also include 'sensory friendly' slots from 7.10pm-7.30pm and 7.30pm-7.50pm, when the music volume will be turned down much lower than usual.

Entry: €2 per child; pre-schoolers free; maximum family charge €5. Also, tuck shop open on the night. (Children to bring coins with them, rather than notes.)

Please note that this event is for current Gorey Educate Together families only - we wouldn't have room for cousins, neighbours, past pupils, etc.

For safety: no long, dangling jewellery; no toy 'weapons' - guns, swords, lasers, pitch-forks, props, etc.

As usual, most parents will stay with their children (especially JI – 2nd classes.) However, we also need specific parents to join a rota of hall & door supervisors and shopkeepers: to volunteer for an hour, please watch out for a message from your Parent Class Rep. Thank you.

Wanted: donations of buns, cookies, cake slices, etc. for the tuck shop. These can be dropped to the school on Thursday or Friday. (Green Schools reminder: Items without excess plastic packaging are especially welcome!)

Principal's Newsletter 8th October 2024 info@goreyeducatetogether.ie 0539489662 www.goreyeducatetogether.ie